
 

 

Does your home  
have streaks?  
Is your  
house faded?   
Painting is easy at Towne Meadows with our  
Pre-Approved Paint Schemes!   

 
1. New color combinations have been added, including 

more to the Dunn Edwards line. 
2. All painting projects require approval from the 

Architectural Design Review Committee. 
3. Select your paint scheme from those located at 

http://tmhoa.com/house-painting.html 

Monday 

January 16th, 2017 

7:30pm 
 

Join us for the next Board 
Meeting, at Renaissance 
Community Partners, 633 E 
Ray Road, #122, Gilbert, 
AZ 85296.  

 

Talk of the 

Towne 
Newsletter for the Towne 

Meadows Homeowners Assn. 
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Board Meeting 
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Towne Meadows 
Board of Directors 
Tony Curry, President 
Allen Woodruff, Vice President 
Carissa DeLucia, Secretary 
Penny Moody, Treasurer 
Randy Gault, Member 
Sannette Judy, Member 
Ty Cranford, Member 
 

Towne Meadows 
Property Manager 
Renaissance Community Partners 
480-813-6788 
633 E. Ray Rd. • Suite 122 
Gilbert, AZ 85296 

During times of excess stress (illness, etc) if you could use a little help keeping out weeds, doing yard work or 
other chores, contact Neighbors Helping Neighbors Chair Sannette Judy for help. 

Sannette can be reached via e-mail at  s.judy@cox.net. She keeps in touch with community groups such as the 
Boy Scouts who often need community service hours for merit badges.  Help keep our neighborhood a desirable 
place to live by being good neighbors who look out for each other. 

Neighbors Helping Neighbors In Need 

Paint                       from page 1 

4. You have to use the exact 
colors from the approved 
color schemes.  

5. Submit your Pre-Approved 
Paint Request Form Online!  
 

Please note that all painting 
projects must be submitted to 
the ARC Committee prior to 
painting.  The requests are still 
subject to approval. 
 
The Process: Fax, mail, email, or 
fill out your Architectural Change 
Request online! 
Requests may be emailed to 
paint@rcplimited.com. 

 

Gilbert Parks and 
Recreation is 
transitioning to 
ActiveNet, new 
user-friendly 
registration 
system. All 
current and new 
Gilbert Parks and 
Recreation users 
will be required 
to sign up for a 
new account.   
 
The ActiveNet 
system provides 
enhanced features to better serve residents and customers, 
including: 

• Improved search options and ease of navigation 
• Weekly schedule of registered activities for families and 

ability to create an activities wish list 
• Access to update and maintain personal accounts as 

needed 
• Ability to sign up for text alerts for registered classes 

and programs 
•  

Visit GilbertRecreation.com to be redirected to the ActiveNet 
site to create a new account. Winter session registration begins 
December 13 for classes and programs that are scheduled to 
start in January. Be sure to create your new account before 
registration begins. The new site will be fully launched after the 
New Year. 
 
For more information about this new system, please visit 
www.gilbertaz.gov/getactive or call 480-503-6200. 

Gilbert Parks & Rec Now Using New 
Registration System 

http://www.gilbertrecreation.com/?utm_source=Local+Media&utm_campaign=56e80e4375-EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2016_12_02&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_30cf0ca970-56e80e4375-�
https://www.gilbertaz.gov/departments/parks-and-recreation/new-registration-system�
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